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A Message from the Head of Pre-Prep
 
Well done for another week of fantastic learning, in school and at home. The children have definitely settled into their 
routines and we hope you are enjoying the learning with them. Your continued support is much appreciated. 

In assembly this week, we were talking about making people smile. Thank you for all the messages, they really made me 
happy. Please keep sending in your pictures, jokes, videos and voice notes, so we can share them over the next few weeks 
to make others smile.  

I look forward to seeing what you all achieve this week. Keep smiling, keep safe and keep looking after each other.
 
- Mr Jory

The Reception children have been doing some amazing home learning, here are some pictures of some children doing some weighing. They had to find 
things that are heavier and lighter than each other. 

The children have also been writing book reviews. They had to choose their favorite book. We had some great book reviews from fiction books,  
non-fiction books and even a joke book! 

Reception class have also been doing some pattern making. What amazing patterns they made from objects they found around their house. Well done,  
Reception!

RECEPTION

BRILLIANT BOOK REVIEWS

Pre-School
Ophelia G
Catherine C
 

Reception 
Adeline P
Zachary D
 

Year 1
Teddy P
Noah F
Isobel R
Lulu K
 

Year 2
Aurelia C
Barney G
Oliver H
 

Well done to this week’s Pre-Prep Stars of the Week, who will receive a certificate from Mr Jory. 

STARS OF THE WEEK

http://www.twitter.com/millfieldprep
https://www.facebook.com/millfieldprep
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtAEm6wjsDpoq-ZiVqcicNw
https://www.flickr.com/photos/millfieldschool/albums
http://www.instagram.com/millfieldschool
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I have been very proud of the Year 2 pupils this week. Their positive attitude and resilience has astounded me. We have been making moving booklets 
using linkages. As you can see, this wasn’t an easy challenge for parents either. The children used a range of figurative language to retell the Mousehole 
story. Their use of similes and metaphors were fantastic. We have also been finding out about forces. They were given the challenge to find out which 
surface would provide the most friction. They were very inventive with the surfaces they used! 
- Ms Denbee

YEAR 2 

POSITIVE PUPILS

Year 1 had a ‘Rainbow Week’ this week, and learnt about all of the different colours of the rainbow. They made rainbow fruit salad, which looked really 
yummy. The children also learnt about colour mixing by making cardboard spinners. For their literacy, the children had a mnemonic challenge. They had 
to make up their own mnemonic, to help them remember the colours of the rainbow in the correct order. Well done, Year 1!

Ride on your great big itchy vulture	 Rhinos on yachts get bigger in volume	 Robin ordered yucky gruesome baddies in vain 
- Isla				    - Lulu				    - Theo 

Rake out yucky green bugs in vegetables
- Joshua

YEAR 1

RAINBOW WEEK
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Our sound this week was ‘O’, so the Frogs baked Oreo cupcakes. They weighed out the ingredients, cracked the eggs, mixed it all together and used 
two spoons to place the mixture in the cases. They decorated their cupcakes by piping out some icing and popped an Oreo on the top! They looked and 
smelled delicious. Good job Frogs! We would like to welcome Aggie to Pre-School.

PRE-SCHOOL 

OREOS AND OBSTACLE COURSES

Mrs Collins built a fabulous obstacle course for the Frogs to use last Thursday. A great time was had by all with swinging, jumping, balancing and even 
diving, along, over and through the obstacles!


